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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Well, Daylight Savings Time happened this morning.  Don't forget to change the

batteries in your Smoke Detectors and CO Detectors.  While you are at it, you

might want to give your Packet Radio TNC (Terminal Node Controllers) on your

Amateur stations and any remote stations you have, a soft reset.  Giving the TNC

a soft reset may clear out any unknown problems that have built up in them over

the last few months.  A soft reset is basically turning the TNC off for a few

seconds, then turning them back on.  Nothing should be lost as long as you leave

it off for a few seconds, and don't just turn it off and right back on.

Also don't forget to go out and vote this coming Tuesday.

One of the local Amateurs, John Dobson, W8WEJ, wants me to help him change out

an antenna rotor on his 60 foot tower this coming Wednesday.  If the weather

stays like it is, I'll be doing some more climbing.  While up the tower I'll

look around to see what kind of view he has.  If it looks good enough, I'll talk

to him about installing an Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM

(High Speed MultiMedia) Project station on his tower.  Since he lives in Vienna,

and we don't have many stations in that area, it might give us better coverage.

With better coverage we may get more Amateurs interested in the AREDN Project.

Yesterday I helped Sammy Mercer, N8SVX, and his brother, mix and pour the

concrete for the base and anchors for the 110 foot tower he is going to put up.

If the weather is good next Saturday, I'll be at his house helping put up 40 or

60 feet of tower.  We're hoping to have at least 60 feet of tower up before the

snow hits.  There are several antennas planned to placed on the tower.

There were 38 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.
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